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Basnett Street Nursery School
Headteacher: Mrs. L Ingham BA hons, QTS, NPQH
Basnett Street, Burnley, Lancashire. BB10 3ES
Tel:01282 457235 Fax: 01282 436258
Email: bursar@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk
Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstreetnursery 
Tuesday 24th June 2025
Dear Applicant

On behalf of the Governing Body, I would like to thank you for showing an interest in the post of Teacher & SENCO at Basnett Street Nursery School.

Basnett Street Nursery School is an ambitious and aspirational school that holds high expectations for the whole school community.  We firmly believe that all children are entitled to high quality education, and we strive hard to ensure that this is what every individual child receives.

We are looking for an innovative, creative, and truly dedicated Teacher & SENCO to join our team. Basnett Street Nursery school has a deserved reputation as a supportive and professional working environment that strives to achieve the best outcomes for all its stakeholders. There is a strong work ethic, and all staff support one another to achieve the highest standards possible.

The school has extensive outdoor grounds that are fully equipped with facilities to the highest of standards that lead on from an excellent resourced and stimulating indoor learning environment. The school also benefits from a resourced adaptive provision environment (known as the retreat), to provide specialist support for our SEND children.
Basnett Street Nursery School is a forward-thinking visionary school, working closely with other schools, including local feeder primary schools. We are fully committed to staff continuing their professional development and actively support staff in furthering their ambitions in their career progression.

If you would like to be a part of this unique school and can offer us your dedication and creativity in continuing to provide our children with the best start to their education; then we very much look forward to reading your application.
Yours sincerely

Mrs. T. Cullen
Mrs. Thelma Cullen
Chair of Governors
